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I would like to thank everyone that supported me in this new role.  I appreciate all the assistance you provided at the various tournaments.  We have a large group of strong skilled officials in Ontario.  The area Chairman along with the strong officials in their area help to produce new competent officials.  

This was a successful season with 2 provincial upgrade clinics.  We had 2 members looking for upgrades at the Matmen Classic in December and 4 at the Cadet/Juvenile Provincials in February.  Based on the performances at these events I am recommending the following upgrades:

	Richard Winjbeek	Ottawa		Provincial B to Provincial A
	Michael Saunders 	Ottawa		Provincial B to Provincial A
	Jade Parsons 		St. Catherines		Provincial B to Provincial A
	Rob Mori		London		Provincial B to Provincial A
	
Brody Collison was a young official from Sault St. Marie that came to do the Cadet/Juveniles.  He is still a provincial B, but he worked with Marty and made it through the tournament unscathed.  Brody improved as the day went on.  I hope he stays with it and helps to strengthen the officiating in his area.

I want to thank Carl for the work he did on the clinician’s “book”, it was helpful having the forms readily available.  I have used the tablets, they are a good training tool.

I would also like to recognize the Ontario officials that received upgrades at the national level (please let me know if I missed anyone): 

Adam Baxter - AE to AE-Tier 2
Cesar Fleurant - ASP to C
Nicole Gunnell - C to B
Rachel Khoo - PM ASP to PM C
Daphne O'Brien - ASP to C
Jacob Policarpio - C to B
Rob St Jean - B to A

We also have some officials that received upgrades at the international UWW level.  I will highlight these at the AGM.
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I thank everyone on this executive for the hard work.  As Carl stated last year, this executive may not always agree but we all strive for our association’s best interests.

Your in wrestling,
John Krahn
OAWOA VC Technical
